
Association of University and College Employees 
LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.) 

Sheila Perret 
AUCE Provlncial 
901 - 207 West Hastings Street 
Vancouver, B. C. V60 1J8 

Dear Sheila: 

July 26, 1979 

I have been asked, on behalf of the AUCE local 1 Executive, to advise 
you of our.dissatisfaction with the current issue of the Provincial Dispatch 
No. 7. 

. From the copy I have enclosed you will see outlined 23 errors. Since 
the Provincial is not held in very high regard by our members we did not mail 
out issues of the Provincial Dispatch to everyone. We did in fact send a 
number of issues to each Shop Steward to be distributed. 

I should also mention the insert concerning I.Dcal 2. It was not 
stuffed into all copies of the Dispatch and it also has errors. 

We have received calls fran our members before when issues of our own 
Newsletter had errors in it. We w::,uld appreciate saneone proofreading the next 
issue of the Dispatch before it is printed. 

Enc. 

Yours truly, 

1' 

carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Local 1 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Tel'ephone (604) 224-5613 

• 


